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‘Be the Vision’ Deadline is this Friday

The Water Vision Team is accepting nominations for the 2016 “Be the Vision” honorees for the
Governor’s Water Conference on the Future of Water Supply in Kansas.  

“There are many individuals, cities and industries taking extraordinary measures to conserve, reuse
or adopt better practices to help ensure the future of our state’s water resources,” said Tracy Streeter,
director of the Kansas Water Office. “We want to recognize these Kansans for demonstrating the
strategies included in the Vision at the conference on Monday, November 14.”

For those deserving of “Be the Vision” recognition, please go to the Governor’s Conference page
found at www.kwo.org to fill out the simple form and submit it to: kwo-info@kwo.ks.gov, or call
(785) 296-3185. The nomination deadline is this Friday, October 14.

The conference will be held November 14-15 in Manhattan, KS. Information and registration is
available online at www.kwo.org. 

The Governor’s Conference on the Future of Water in Kansas hosted by the Kansas Water Office
(KWO),  K-State /Kansas Water Resources Institute and Kansas Geological Survey/KU.  Sponsors
for the event come from multiple diverse water interests. Major sponsors for the event include Black
& Veatch, Burns and McDonnell and Great Lakes Dredge and Dock. 
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